
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Many thanks for affording the Public Prosecution Service the opportunity to make 

submissions on the draft clauses of the Children’s Services Co-operation Bill. 

 

We have considered the draft clauses and have no submissions to make. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Stephen Donaldson 

Senior Public Prosecutor 

Policy & Information Section 

Public Prosecution Service for Northern Ireland 

Tel: 02890897037 
 


